
 

 

Attention: 
  Middle School & High School Parents 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
  

 

World Language Textbooks in 
French, Spanish & Latin (Levels 10 & 20) 

 under review for adoption 
 will be displayed at the Board of Education on  

 

Thursday, April 30, 2015 
2:00 p.m. – 5:00 p.m. 

 

Fairfield Public Schools  
   501 Kings Highway East 

Board of Education, 2nd floor 
Conference Room 

 

 
You are welcome to come in and view the textbooks 

during this time and provide your feedback  


